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On Thursday, November 3, 2022, Town+Gown hosted its third Resilient People Places and 

Projects (RP3) event. This event began with David Green’s “And You Were There” presentation 

of the RP3 Working Group’s in-house research project, including the Working Group’s 17-month 

effort and preliminary findings.  Zehra Kuz then 

followed up with “The Last Summer” presentation 

of Pratt Institute’s National Science Foundation 

Disaster Resilience Grant Proposal, which 

embeds the Working Group’s in-house 

research project.   

 

Constantine Kontokosta advanced the RP3 research 

project’s focus on communities with a “No Good Deed 

Goes Unpunished” presentation of work related to bias in 

311 use and related data.  Debra Laefer concluded with a  

“Normal People” presentation of NYU’s NSF UNUM Project 

community outreach efforts. 

 

 


